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Forth Road Bridge, Queensferry, EH30 9SF 
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 Our Ref: 25-SE-0102-29  
Your REF: SE/OUT -  
Date: 02/06/2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
SCOTTISH TRUNK ROAD NETWORK MANAGEMENT CONTRACT – SOUTH EAST UNIT 
A68 LAUDER HIGH STREET – CARRIAGEWAY INVESTIGATION WORKS 
 
BEAR Scotland, acting on behalf of Transport Scotland, are planning to carry out carriageway investigation 
works on the A68 trunk road across Lauder High Street. Please see the enclosed location plan for further 
details of the extents.  
 
The investigation works will comprise of digital surveys and the extraction of core samples of the road which 
will help to guide the future carriageway improvements in the area.    
 
The works have been provisionally programmed over 3 shifts on Wednesday 11th, Thursday 12th and Monday 
23rd June between the hours of 17:00 and 22:00 each night. The works have been planned to take place during 
daylight hours whilst avoiding disruption to road users and local residents over the main part of the day.  
 
During this period the road will remain open, however mobile Stop/Go traffic management will be in place to 
ensure the safety of both road users and site operatives. Please see the programme summary below.  
 
Location of 
Works 

Programme 
Work 
Hours 

Traffic Management 

A68 Lauder 
High Street  

Wednesday 11th 
– Thursday 12th 
June 2025 

17:00 – 
22:00 

Lane closure with mobile Stop/Go traffic management setup in 
place for digital surveys of the carriageway.  
 
Wednesday 11th June 
Works will begin in the northbound lane at the South Market 
Place junction (Mid Row) and will progressively move north. 
 
Thursday 12th June 
Works will begin in the southbound lane from the Whitlaw 
Road Industrial Estate (junction north of Co-op) and will 
progressively move south. 

Monday 23rd 
June 

17:00 – 
22:00 

Lane closure with mobile Stop/Go traffic management setup 
across the site extents in place for coring extraction works.  

 
Works have also been planned with mobile Stop/Go traffic management to minimise disruption to road users and 
local communities by reducing the number of shifts required, however there will be a limited impact on journey 
times. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times and all traffic management will be removed 
out with working hours. There may be some limited noise disruption during the pavement coring works on Monday 
23rd June, however these will be completed by 22:00hrs to minimise disruption to local residents.   
 
Should you have any specific concerns or require further information please do not hesitate to contact Stephen 
Young by e-mail at SEconsultationRoads@bearscotland.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For BEAR Scotland Limited 

 
 
 

Babuka Alief 
Assistant Planned Maintenance Manager | South East Unit 


